
 
 
 

Public Hearing 
Town of Tofield 

 
The Council of the Town of Tofield proposes to amend Land Use Bylaw #1316.  
A public hearing to consider the proposed amendment will be held on May 26, 
2025, at 5:00 p.m. in the Town Council Chamber.  You are invited to attend the 
Public Hearing to express your views or listen to the deliberations.   
 
If you wish to speak at the Public Hearing please register in advance by 
contacting Cindy Neufeld at (780) 662-3269 or at cneufeld@tofieldalberta.ca   
Anyone wishing to submit a written representation may do so by providing the 
submission to Cindy Neufeld at the Town Office or emailing the submission to 
cneufeld@tofieldalberta.ca on or before 4:00 p.m. on May 22, 2025.  
 
If you have any questions about the proposed amendment, please contact the 
Town office at (780) 662-3269.  You may also view the proposed bylaw at the 
Town Office, 5407 – 50 Street, Monday to Friday, during normal business hours.  

 
 

Bylaw #1355 
Land Use Bylaw Map Amendment 

 
The purpose of the proposed Land Use Bylaw amendment is to rezone Lots 
28-30, Block 5, Plan 9200S from General Commercial (C-GC) to Low Density 
Residential (R-LD) 

Cindy Neufeld, Chief Administrative Officer 
Town of Tofield 
PO Box 30 
5407 – 50 Street 
Tofield, Alberta  
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